
 

 

 

NOTICE: Intermittent Connectivity Issue at STG Compton 
 
 
Dear Business Partner,  
 
Our Compton CFS is experiencing intermittent connectivity issue at this time. The 
incident has been reported and we are pending a timeline on restoration.  
 
If you have further questions, please feel free to reach out to our sales team at 
sales@stgusa.com. 


